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Melendez, Yadira

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 10:09 AM
To: Todd S; License; Melendez, Yadira
Subject: Re: Class B Tavern

Thanks for sharing this.  I am copying the license committee clerk and license office so they can add this to the 
committee packet if it is not too late to do so. Please make every effort to call in or appear, as direct testimony 
has greater value for the committee than written. In either case, the context you provide is appreciated!  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

  
Terri Williams 
Legislative Aide | 14th District 
She/Her/Hers/Ella 
p: (414) 286-3769 
e: terri.williams@milwaukee.gov 
200 E Wells Street, Room 205 

 
Use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests here. 
Sign up for the Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates here. 

From: Todd S <packertodd69@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2025 7:37 AM 
To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Fwd: Class B Tavern  
  
This came back as undeliverable. Please let me know if you received this email 

Forwarded Conversation 
Subject: Class B Tavern 
------------------------ 
 
From: Todd S <packertodd69@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, May 17, 2025 at 10:12 AM 
To: <Marina@milwaukee.com> 
Cc: <babelove1981@gmail.com> 
 

Hi Marina, I hope all is well with you and your family. Say hi to your sister. I'm sending you this becauseI will 
not be able to attend the meeting on Tuesday. I will call in but last time it did not work out. That property has 
been in my family and operated as a bar for the past 50 years and has had no issues. The neighbor brought up 
Beulah Brinton community center and Stempers. We never had any issues with them. Stempers has been there 
since 1911 and Beulah has been there for 40 years. As for children walking by the bar and think it is not safe. It 
is ridiculous. We have handed out halloween candy, sell candy bars for youth teams and even had a lost child 
come in and got them home safely. As for parking, there is plenty on the west side on Clement and in front. As 
for the motorcycles we will ask them to park on Clement and put up reminders to not rev engines when leaving. 
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I know other bars that had shootings and they still got their license renewed. Thank you for all the help with 
Babe. 
 
--  
Have A Great Day  
Thank You  
Todd Sokolowski 

 

---------- 
From: Candice Loveday <babelove1981@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, May 17, 2025 at 3:08 PM 
To: Todd S <packertodd69@gmail.com> 
Cc: <Marina@milwaukee.com> 
 

This is great, thank you! 
 

---------- 
From: Mail Delivery Subsystem <mailer-daemon@googlemail.com> 
Date: Sun, May 18, 2025 at 1:21 PM 
To: <packertodd69@gmail.com> 
 

 

Delivery incomplete  

There was a temporary problem delivering your message to Marina@milwaukee.com. Gmail will 
retry for 45 more hours. You'll be notified if the delivery fails permanently.  

LEARN MORE  
 

 

The response was: 
The recipient server did not accept our requests to connect. For more information, go to 
https://support.google.com/mail/answer/7720 [milwaukee.com 86.105.245.69: 
FAILED_PRECONDITION: connect error (111): Connection refused]  
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--  
Have A Great Day  
Thank You  
Todd Sokolowski 

 


